
WALLACE M . ALEXANDER 
ALEXANDER & BALDW I N . LTD. 

MATSON BUILDING 

SAN FRAN CISCO, CAL . 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas. 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

December 4, 1936. 

Your letter of November 50th to Mr. 
Wallace M. Alexander has been received. 

Mr. Alexander left for Europe on November 
15th for a trip which may extend for six months. He 
enjoyed his trip tQ Honolulu so much that I feel cer­
taL~ he would not want to be left out of any plan to 
do something nice for Mr. Trippe and Mr. Whitney. 
Therefore, without waiting for his personal·, approval, 
which I will endeavor to secure at the earliest poss­
ible moment, you may count him in. 

When the cost of the proposed present bas 
been ascertained, please let me know at the above ad­
dress. 

\ 

HWD 


